
     Heritage Greens Single Family Association 
Outdoor Storage Box Resolution 

Passed January 19, 2022 
 
          Outdoor Storage Boxes will now be allowed in Single Family 

homes.  The approval of the SFA Attorney has been given to allow 
outdoor storage boxes if: a) they are no larger than 70 cubic feet in 
dimension, b) are made of a “Rubber - Maid” type of durable, hard 
shell plastic, c) are temporary constructions which can be 
disassembled and stored inside if there is a hurricane threat, d) not 
permanently affixed to the home or lot and e) are screened from 
view from the street and the golf course. Uses for these boxes 
include but are not limited to storage for pool and gardening 
equipment and garbage cans. 


